
Deer Ridge CIP Project update 2024-2-16 

After a lengthy delay of the delivery of the electric meter pedestal, the meter arrived the first week of 

February. City staff has begun the trench work in preparation for the installation of the meter and 

transformer.  After PG&E approves the prep work performed by the City, PG&E will then schedule the 

installation of the meter and transformer. Once this portion is completed, National Aquatics Services will 

be back onsite to finish their work on the fountain.  

 


